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Thursday 9th November 2023.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find below a table of afterschool clubs that we would like to offer our pupils.  

If your child is interested in taking part in an after school club please show your interest by signing up 

on Arbor from Friday 10th November 2023.  

  

The after-school clubs will start the week beginning Monday 13th November 2023. 

 

The after school clubs outlined in the table below are free of charge (excluding Mark’s 

Multi-Sports). As you can see, the clubs will finish at 4.15pm. However, if you would like to 

access our wrap around care from 4.15pm until 5pm, there will be a charge of £2, payable 

and bookable, as always, through Arbor.  

 

 To sign up to one of the clubs below, please do this via Arbor. 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Wrap around 

Care 

(chargeable) 

3.30pm-5pm 

Mrs Bailey 

Arts and Crafts 

Mr Harvey 

Technology 

 

Mrs Bould 

Drama and 

Dance 

Mr Greaves  

Team Building 

Challenges 

Mrs Bailey 

Construction 

After School 

Clubs (free of 

charge, apart 

from Multi-Sports) 

3.30pm – 

4.15pm 

Mr Day 

Film Club 

 

 

 

Mr Greaves 

Badminton 

Club 

 

Mark Dalkins 

Multi-Sports 

(until 4.30pm) 

See details below. 

 

 

Mrs Bould 

Choir (KS2 only) 

 

 

Mr Harvey 

Chess Club 

 

 

 

 

 

As you can see from the above table, Mark’s after club provision is changing slightly from 

next week. He will now offer a range of different activities (outlined below) until 4.30pm 

instead of 5pm.  

 

The activities are outlined below: 

Wednesday 15th November – Fun, Games and Fitness. 

Wednesday 22nd November – Athletics. 

Wednesday 29th November – Mat Games/Pirates. 
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Wednesday 6th December – Football 

Wednesday 13th December – Fun, Games and Fitness. 

 

This club is payable, as always, on Arbor from Friday 10th November 2023. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Valley Team. 
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